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LANCASHIRE  

LOCAL OFFER
Do you have a 
child with special 
educational needs 
and disabilities in 
Lancashire? 
Know where to go for information  
and support? 

Lancashire’s ‘Local Offer’ provides 
all kinds of information to families of 
children and young people with special 
educational needs and disabilities 
(SEND). It enables you to make informed 
choices about the support you receive. 
It is designed to make sure that most of 
the information you’ll need is all in one 
place.

Lancashire’s Local Offer describes the support, services and guidance that is  
available for children and young people: 

•	 with SEND
•	 from birth to 25 years
•	 with or without an Education, Health and Care plan (EHC) or Statement of   

SEN

FIND  
out more about 
Lancashire’s Local Offer 

•	 On our website at www.
lancashire.gov.uk/SEND

•	 Find us on Facebook/
lancashirelocaloffer

•	 Speak to someone at our 
Local Parent Carer Forums

•	 Sign up for our ‘FIND’ 
Newsletter

•	 Email us at  
FIND@lancashire.gov.uk

•	 Call us on 01772  532509



Is the Local Offer 
complete? 

The Local Offer will always 
continue to develop and 
expand as more provision, 
guidance and information is 
added. Changes will also be 
made as it responds to what 
local people need and the 
feedback we receive. 

Information within the Local Offer  
will include:

•	 Education, Health and Care (EHC) 
plan

•	 Help for parents and carers
•	 Health 
•	 Education
•	 Social care 
•	 Moving to adulthood
•	 Specialist services
•	 Finance
•	 Early years and childcare
•	 Activities
•	 Transport
•	 Plus much more online

How you can help develop 
and expand the Local Offer

We would like to hear your 
views to help with the 
development of the Local 
Offer.

Please send your comments 
through the local offer 
feedback section online.  

Local Groups and services 
can sign up to the FIND 
Directory.

All your feedback will be collated 
and we will respond using a  
‘you said, we did’ approach. 
A summary of contributions will be 
published on the website at  
the end of August each year.


